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(Neb.)-Area Offices Closed For Federal Holiday

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 01/17/2013 10:55 AM

(Chadron)-Martin Luther King Jr. Day will be observed on Monday, January 21. Several entities in the listening
area will be closed that day, while several others will remain open. As this is a federal holiday, all banks and post
offices will be closed.
 
Some other offices have chosen to close for the day as well. Those include all area court houses, as well as the
city offices in Hay Springs and Rushville.
 
Those remaining open will include Chadron, Crawford and Gordon city offices, as well as all area schools.  The
Chadron Chamber of Commerce will also be open.  There will be a late start in Sioux County for Pink, Panhandle
and Chalk Butte Schools, but all other schools will have a regular schedule. If there are any other offices who
would like their hours publicized, that information can be submitted to kcsr@chadrad.com, or call the business
office at 308-432-5545.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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